
Maine Veterans’ 

Dental Network 
A resource for veterans to access dental care who aren’t 

100% service-connected to the VA, don’t have dental  
insurance, and can’t afford to pay out of pocket. 

For more information, contact Sarah Sherman at the 

Maine Bureau of Veterans’ Services at 207-430-5816  

for help locating a participating dental clinic near you. 

Veterans must provide a copy of their DD-214 (Honorable 

or General Under Honorable) to receive services. 

 
 

SPONSORED BY NORTHEAST DELTA DENTAL &  

THE MAINE BUREAU OF VETERANS’ SERVICES 

 


